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17th March 2016 
Dear parents,  

Afternoon Nursery 

We will be having a teddy bear picnic on Wednesday 23rd March. Please could you provide a healthy packed lunch for 
your child on this day at the beginning of the nursery session. Please put your child’s name on their packed lunch. 
 
As a special treat, we will allow one packet of crisps and a carton of juice, however children are not allowed tobring 
sweets, chocolates, nuts or fizzy drinks.  
 
Other dates to remember: 
 
Friday 24th March is Red Nose and “Maths dress up day". To link both events together, please allow your child to wear a 
red t-shirt with shapes, number or patterns, with usual school uniform. Please also donate £1 for red nose day charities. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Khan, Mrs Gandhi and Mrs Singh 
Nursery Staff Team 
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